
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise residents that the 
TerrEstrial Centre, located at Low Street Georgetown, will 

be closed to the public in accordance with directives relating 
to COVID-19.  

 
DATE 

Wednesday 25th March 2020 

 

This will take effect from Close of business (4:30pm) 
Wednesday 25th of March and will continue until 

further notice.  
 

Council appreciates your cooperation.  
 

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do 
not hesitate to contact Council on 4079 9090 

 


